
 

 



 

 

The Executive Director, Planning and Development further noted receipt of a response 
support letter from the Ministry of Education regarding numerous projects such as the School 
Enhancement Program (SEP) for Cambie Secondary, Carbon Neutral Capital Program (CNCP) 
for McNair and Richmond Secondary as well as the Playground Equipment Program (PEP) for 
William Bridge and James Gilmore elementary.  



 


